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Strategic Transport Leadership Board 

December 2023: Update on Actions  

Action Update Status 

 
From 30 September 2022 Strategic Transport Leadership Board 

Business Unit Update 

 

Ox-Cam Roads Study as forward 

agenda item for December Board 

meeting.  

 

 

Ongoing 

 

 

The agenda item is on hold pending 

Ministerial decision-making timelines. 

 

 

From 9 June 2023 Strategic Transport Leadership Board 

Technical Support Offer  

 

Cllr Phil Larratt (PL) said that West 

Northamptonshire would like to work 

with EEH to develop their first LTP.    

 

 

Ongoing 

 

 

We await LTP guidance from DfT, but in 

the meantime are exploring the level of 

support that can be provided to local 

authorities (pending a funding 

settlement from DfT). 

 

From 29 September 2023 Strategic Transport Leadership Board 

Governance – Election of Board 

Chair  

 

EEH business unit to develop the 

proposal further for Board 

Champions.  

 

 

 

 

 

Ongoing 

 

 

 

 

 

The proposal for Board Champions is 

being developed and an update will be 

provided to the next Board meeting.  

 

Board members are asked to consider 

the role and submit expressions of 

interest. 

Public Questions 

 

Question from Anthony Carpen 

regarding mass transit and 

particularly light rail.  

 

 

 

Complete 

 

 

EEH has responded to the questions 

raised with a written response. 
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Ox Cam Pan Regional Partnership 

 

Ox-Cam PRP on the agenda in future 

meeting.   

 

 

 

Ongoing 

 

 

 

  

EEH will liaise with OxCam PRP staff to 

identify dates to provide key project 

updates from the PRP programme.  

EEH Mid-Year Finance and 

Priorities  

 

EEH business unit to work with 

Transport East and local authorities 

on gaps in the Connectivity Studies.  

 

 

 

Ongoing 

 

 

EEH will review the connectivity studies 

alignment with Transport East and local 

authorities as part of work programme 

going forward.   

Bus Symposium feedback and 

next steps 

 

The Board provided a number of 

comments to be added to the Draft 

‘Statement of Intent’, arising from 

the EEH Bus symposium 2023.   

 

 

Complete 

 

 
 

Comments made by the Board have 

been included in the Statement of 

Intent for buses.  
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